
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2020 
 
 

Honorable Members of the Tulsa City Council: 
 
As we approach the start of a new school year, I hope the City Council will support a mask 
ordinance. We need our employees, parents, students and all Tulsa citizens to understand the 
truth about masks. Wearing a mask is critical in slowing the spread of COVID-19 and allowing 
us to keep our schools open. Our economy needs businesses to remain open. A mask 
ordinance will make it more likely for Tulsa to experience a greater rebound from this pandemic.  
 
Please consider passing a mask ordinance. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dr. Stacey Butterfield, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


